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Happy Halloween! 



 Happy Halloween! 



Staff Halloween Costumes! 



Bob Brooks, Long Time Little Village 
Board Member, to Step Down 

We would like to thank Bob Brooks for serving as a Trustee 

on our Board over the past 3 decades.  During that time Bob 

has been a most-valued supporter of our students and fami-

lies.   

 

Never one to ask for recognition or acknowledgment, Bob 

has “quietly” played a critical role in enabling us to create the 

permanent, state-of-the-art facility that we now have.  His 

generosity, wisdom, and guidance have been welcomed and 

greatly appreciated by all.  Bob has truly been one of our   

behind-the-scenes “angels” that have made it possible for 

HLVS to provide services to thousands of families during his 

tenure with us.  More so, his participation will ensure that 

thousands more will be able to benefit in the future. Thank 

you Bob for all that you have done for HLVS.    



Picking Pumpkins For Halloween! 



Room 14 Playground Fun! 



Room 6am Classroom Lesson and Outdoor Fun! 




